
Are your flexible 
LPG gas hoses in 
poor condition or 
more than 5 years 
old?

Be smart and be 
safe with Calor Gas

IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION
KEEP THIS CARD 
IN A  SAFE PLACE



Maintenance of 
Flexible Hose
Calor Gas cylinders and cylinder valves remain the 
property of Calor Teoranta who will carry out all 
necessary cylinder maintenance and testing.  The 
pressure regulator change-over valve unit and 
associated cylinder hoses is your property together 
with the gas distribution system and all the gas 
appliances you operate. Calor Gas recommend 
that you have your gas pipework and appliances 
inspected and serviced at least once a year in order 
to keep them safe and running efficiently. This is 
especially important for any gas installation which 
involves buried pipework.

Calor recommend that:
• All flexible hoses should be replaced after 5 years 

of service or if showing signs of wear or damage.
INSPECT THEM FREQUENTLY

• Make sure hoses are kept clear of heat spots.
• Use only hose approved for use with Calor Gas.
• Keep hose length as short as practically possible.
• All flexible hoses and pipework should be secured 

as follows:
For 8mm internal diameter or greater operating at 
50mbar or less then crimp clips, swaged fittings or 
worm drive clips can be used.
Worm drive clips should not be used for hose or 
tubing less than 8mm internal diameter and hose 
operating at greater than 50mbar.

• For further information on using butane and 
propane safely visit calorgas.ie

REMEMBER: Maintenance is essential to ensure 
your Calor installation is safe. Calor will always be 
pleased to offer advice.

Emergencies
In the event of an emergency or if you smell gas:
• Turn off supply at tank, cylinder or meter
• Turn off all gas appliances
• Open all doors and windows
• Do not touch any electrical plug/light switches
• Do not smoke or use naked flames

Emergency Telephone Numbers
Day Telephone:    1850 812 450
Outside Office Hours:   01 291 6229
 Calor Gas
Longmile Road
Dublin 12
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